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Addendum No. 5
To the Invitation for

Bid

CalRecycle is issuing Addendum 5 to inform interested parties of two changes. First, the IFB
Process Schedule, Submittal Due date is being extended until July 20, 2020. Second, a revised

IFB will be posted early next week.

All other terms, conditions, and requirements of this Invitation for Bid will remain the same.

If you have any questions relating to this solicitation process, please contact me by e-mail at

contracts@calrecycle.ca.qov.

Sincerely,
{Original signed by}
Luke Wainscott

Contract Analyst
Administrative Services Branch
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